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- RE: APPROVAL EXTENSION REQUEST 

Los Alamos, NM 87545 

RESPONSE TO NOD SITE TREATMENT PLAN UPDATE AND PROPOSED 
REVISION 28.0, FEDERAL FACILITY COMPLIANCE ORDER, 
LOS ALAMOS NATIONAL LABORATORY 
EPA ID#NM0890010515 
HWB-LANL-18-031 

Dear Ms. Nash and Ms. Baca: 

The New Mexico Environment Department (NMED) has received the U.S. Department of 
Energy (DOE), and Triad National Security LLC (Triad), collectively referred to as the 
Respondents, Request for Extension of Time to Respond to NMED Disapproval of Site Treatment 
Plan, Fiscal Year 2017 Annual Update and Proposed Revision 28.0, Federal Facility 
Compliance Order, (Request) dated and received January 7, 2019, and referenced by EPC-DO-
19-001/LA-UR-18-20018. 

On January 4, 2019, the Respondents notified NMED via an email that the Respondents would 
be requesting an extension to submit their response to NMED's Disapproval of the Resubmitted 
Annual Update to the Site Treatment Plan and Proposed Revision 28.0 dated December 6, 2018 
(Disapproval) due to weather-related closures at the Laboratory on January 2, and 3, 2019. 

NMED has reviewed the Request and deems that the weather-related closures were beyond the 
Respondents control, and NMED was notified in a timely manner of the anticipated delay in 
submitting the response to the Disapproval by the January 5, 2019, deadline. 
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NMED hereby grants the Request, the Respondents must submit the response to the Disapproval 
no later than January 11, 2019. 

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact Siona Briley at (505) 476-
6049. 

✓ 

Hazardous Waste Bureau 

cc: 
N. Dhawan, NMED HWB 
S. Briley, NMED HWB 
M. Schatz, NMED HWB 
L. King, EPA Region 6 
E. Churchill, DOE-EM-LA 
S. Singleton, N3B 
em! a.docs@em.doe.gov 
lasomailbox@nnsa.doe.gov 
epc-correspondence@lanl.gov 

File: 2019 LANL, Approval Extension Request to Respond to NOD for Site Treatment Plan, 
Fiscal Year 2017 Annual Update and Proposed Revision 
LANL-18-031 
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From: Martinez, Cynthia, NMENV
To: Nash, Adrienne Lyn; Baca, Victoria R
Cc: Kieling, John, NMENV; Dhawan, Neelam, NMENV; Briley, Siona, NMENV; Schatz, Mitchell, NMENV;

"king.laurie@epa.gov"; elizabeth.churchill@em.doe.gov; stacie.singleton@em-la.doe.gov;
emla.docs@em.doe.gov; locatesteam; epc-correspondence@lanl.gov

Subject: Letter to Ms. Nash and Ms. Baca
Date: Wednesday, January 9, 2019 2:12:04 PM
Attachments: LANL 2019 Approval Extension Rqst to Respond to NOD for Site Treatment Plan, FY 2017 Annual Update and

Proposed Revision LANL-18-031.pdf

Good Afternoon,
Please open attachment.
 
Cynthia Martinez
New Mexico Environment Department
Hazardous Waste Bureau
2905 Rodeo Park Drive East, Bldg.1
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505
Phone 505-476-6000
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